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BY COURIER
August 22, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

EB-2019-0082 - Hydro One Networks' 2020-2022 Transmission Custom Incentive Rate-
setting Application — Proposed Issues List — Response to Environmental Defence

Hydro One is in receipt of Mr. Kent Elson’s response to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) staff
letter of August 20, 2019 in respect of the proposed issues list. Hydro One is an agreement with
Mr. Elson’s suggestion that transmission losses may be dealt with under Issue 1, and is hereby
providing confirmation that the proposed issues list will allow for the exploration of the
appropriateness of Hydro One’s reponse to the Board’s direction regarding transmission losses.

An additional, standalone, issue asking: “What is the status of Hydro One’s joint work with the
IESO to explore cost effective line loss reduction opportunities and to report on those

initiatives?” is therefore not required.

Included in this response is the final proposed issues list.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA

Frank D’ Andrea



